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Maine Families Synergize!

Donuts With Grown-ups!

It was great to have so many families participate in the Donuts for
Grownups event on Thursday. I heard that we had over 100 people show
up for the event. I hope that you were able to connect with other families
and make some new friends and acquaintances. Many of the staff were
tied up in meetings or preparing for classes, but everyone appreciated
the sharing of the donuts!



Hola Mis Amigas! (Hello My Friends!)
It's Hispanic Heritage month; a time to recognize the achievements
and celebrate the successes of American Hispanics. To learn more,
visit https://www.hispanicheritagemonth.gov/
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Great things happen when families and schools work together. Students are the winners when we
pool our energy and resources to work toward our goals. Today was a great example of Habit 6 -
Synergize as you all came together for your child and school! Thank you PTO for organizing this event!

Popcorn is Coming !
Students will be able to purchase popcorn twice a month. The cost is
$4.00 for the school year.
Please complete this form and return it with $4.00 (we are unable to
make change) or a check for $4.00 payable to Maine Elementary. Our
first popcorn day is Friday, Oct. 1! Please put your check or cash in an
envelope with your child's name and teacher's name.



Emotional Bank Accounts
As part of Leader in Me, we discuss EBA's or Emotional Bank
Account. Our emotional bank account is our self concept and feeling
of belonging and acceptance. We work to find ways to make
deposits or add to other people's emotional bank account through
words and actions. (i.e. holding the door open for another person,
telling someone they're important or valued, playing with a friend,
eating lunch with someone). We try to avoid withdrawing or taking
away from someone else's bank account (verbally putting another
person down, excluding others, etc.).


Ways to practice this outside of school include can include a
question like, "What is an emotional bank account?" "What does it
sound like or look like to make a deposit into someone's account?"
When siblings disagree and say something hurtful, how might you
be able to help the kids navigate away from putting each other down
and instead work to problem solve with words (be proactive).

Keep Students Safe!
Please don't send medication to school with your child. Instead, be
proactive by bringing medication in its original container to the
Health Office and complete a Medication Administration Consent
form. Prescription medication will also require the physician's
signature.


Also, please keep your child home if they have two or more COVID
symptoms. Please don't send your child to school while you await
testing results. We want to keep kids in school, but we can only do it
if we all work together.


Thank you in advance for your cooperation and attention to student
safety!
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We are also in need of volunteers to pop popcorn!

O.N.E. Volunteer Program
https://www.wausauschools.org/programs/one-volunteer-network

Boy's Basketball for 4th and 5th Graders
Our PE teacher, Mr. Falk, will be coaching the Maine Lions in
basketball. Forms were given to students at school or you may print
the form below and return the parent permission slip for your son.


Don't worry girls, we will be offering basketball for girls as well at a
later date!

https://www.wausauschools.org/programs/one-volunteer-network
https://s.smore.com/u/61b6/6dbbe6619c1d3ef1bf42076b07aa9970.png
https://s.smore.com/u/1afe/6cbff3ffaa32423103173aca252365ad.png
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Important Update - Menu Changes - EnglishImportant Update - Menu Changes - English

An Author is Coming!
David LaRochelle (www.davidlarochelle.net) is coming to our school on Thurs. Nov. 11. He has visited
my other schools before, and he is great! We are learning about him and reading his books during
Library class, and this order form will be going home with each student next Fri., Oct. 1. It is due back
the following Fri., Oct. 8. Did you know he is also a professional pumpkin carver? You can order his
books, he will autograph them, and bring them with him. You can even ask for a specific message with
his autograph. There’s a spot for that on the back of the form. A big Thank You goes out to our PTO
for sponsoring his visit! :)


Mrs. Martens, Librarian
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COVID Mitigation Update
The Board of Education recently updated COVID mitigation practices for the school district. Please
note that there are elementary guidelines and secondary guidelines. Elementary guidelines are based
on the number of COVID cases in one classroom. At the secondary level, guidelines are based on
percentage of COVID cases in the building over a seven day period. The charts below outline the
actions that will be taken.





Together we can keep our students safe. Please keep your child home if they are ill.



Upcoming Dates
Oct. 11 Football Jamboree @ Thom Field 4:15-6:15
Oct. 12 First Grade to School Forest
Oct. 12 PTO Meeting - Library 6:00-7:00
Oct. 15 Volleyball Jamboree @ West 4:30-6:00
Oct. 19 School Picture Day
Oct. 26 P/T Conferences 3:45 - 7:45
Oct. 27 P/T Conferences 12:00 - 7:45
Oct. 28-29 No Classes - Professional Learning for Teachers
Nov. 3 Boy's Basketball Jamboree @ West 4:00-5:30
Nov. 6 PTO Chili Supper
Nov. 24-26 No Classes - Thanksgiving Break
Nov. 30 Picture Retakes
Dec. 20 Winter Concert @ West 6:30-7:15
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Box Tops 4 Education - Help our School!Box Tops 4 Education - Help our School!

https://www.boxtops4education.com/


Maine Elementary
Deb Maley, Administrative Assistant
Marie Northup, Principal

5901 North 44th Avenue, Waus… 715-261-0250

maine.wausauschools.org
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